
From: Soura, Christian
To: Jolliff, Lisa <Lisa.Jolliff@ors.sc.gov>

Date: 11/28/2012 10:11:11 AM
Subject: RE: Cigarette Tax Est

                Thanks for your help.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Jolliff, Lisa 

Sent: Wednesday, November 28, 2012 10:10 AM

To: Boles, Les

Cc: Soura, Christian; Glenn, Debbie; Rainwater, Frank

Subject: Cigarette Tax Est
 
Attached is a copy of the letter regarding the Cigarette Surtax estimates for FY 13 and FY 14. Please contact 
us if you have any questions.

Thank you,
 
Lisa
 
Lisa Haney Jolliff, MBA
Program Manager
Economic Research Division
SC Office of Research and Statistics
803-734-3715 | lisa.jolliff@ors.sc.gov
http://www.ors.sc.gov
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